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NEWSLETTER 11 

 

Good afternoon! 

We have only 2 more weeks to go before we complete Spring 1. 

As the Spring term is so busy with different events we have tried to space them out. 

 

Next week is Children's Mental Health Awareness Week and we will be learning 

ways to look after our mental health and wellbeing. The theme this year is "My 

Voice Matters" and there will be lots of activities throughout the week, focusing on 

relaxation, mindfulness and managing anxiety. 

 

We are very lucky to have Corby Mental Health Support Team working with us 

throughout the year and they will be holding an assembly on Monday 5th February 

to talk to the children about their role in school. After the assembly at 3:30, they will 

be holding a drop in and coffee session for parents and carers who would like some 

advice on mental health and wellbeing. Please feel free to attend at 3:30 in the 

main hall. 

 

British Science Week 

British Science week is the 8th of March but as that is also World Book Day, we have 

moved our Science week to Monday 12th Feb until Friday 16th February.  

Children can dress as scientists all week, we thought that on Friday 9th children 

could bring in a white shirt and they can decorate it ready for science week. If you 

have any spare white shirts that you are happy to donate, that would be fabulous.  

 



 

 

 

Bad Parking 

Unfortunately, I continue to get complaints regarding parents parking. Please do 

not park in front of people’s drives, on the pavement, next to the zebra crossing etc. 

Park sensibly.  

 

 

Helping Hand 

We are having our Book Week at the beginning of March, children can dress up on 

Thursday 7th March. I thought people might have lots of dressing up clothes that 

their child/children can no longer fit into. Therefore, if you have any dressing up 

clothes that you are willing to donate then please pop them into school. 

We have some new donated dressing up clothes too. 

Children and parents can then collect what they want on Thursday 15th February. 

There will be food and normal clothing available too. 

 

 

Suitable Shoes 

Please can children not come into school in Crocs, they struggle to run etc and 

definitely struggle in PE       

Please see a list of dates below for the coming term 

Please do not hesitate to contact any member of staff by email or Dojo  

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Louise McGeachie  

Principal 



 

 

Dates: 

 

• Tuesday 6th Feb E-safety Day 

 

• Week beginning 12th Feb Science Week 

 

• Friday 16th Feb CLOSE FOR HALF TERM 

 

• Monday 26th February OPEN  

 

• Wed 28th and Thurs 29th Stone Age to Iron Age in Year 3 

 

• Monday 4th March Book Week 

 

• Thursday 7th March World Book Day and Dress up Day 

 

• Monday 11th March Careers Week 

 

• Tuesday 26th March Rock Steady Concert 

 

• Thursday 28th March Maths Superhero Day 

 

• Thursday 28th March CLOSE FOR EASTER 

 

• Monday 15th April OPEN FOLLOWING EASTER BREAK 
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